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Continuing Coverage through COBRA

The Consolidated Omnibus Budget Reconciliation Act (COBRA) allows you, your spouse and your
covered dependents to temporarily extend medical, dental and vision benefits and Health Care FSA
in certain situations where coverage would otherwise end (like at your termination of employment
or a reduction in hours). If you elect COBRA coverage, your benefits will continue for a defined
period of time. Your spouse and dependent children can also continue coverage under COBRA
upon a divorce, loss of dependent status, or if you die. You will be required to pay the premiums for
this continued coverage, which will be the full cost of the plan plus a 2% administrative fee. For
more information about continuing coverage through COBRA, please refer to your Summary Plan

Description or call the Benefits department at (212)592-2691.
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